
March 4, 2022

Kevin Kimmel, Superintendent
Mid-Ohio Educational Service Center
890 West 4th St
Mansfield OH 44904

Dear Mr. Kimmel,
Please accept this letter of resignation as an Educational Consultant for the Mid-Ohio
Educational Service Center effective July 31, 2022. I have accepted a position as an Intervention
Specialist with the Galion City School District.

Thank you for the opportunity to serve Mid-Ohio in various capacities for the last three years..

Sincerely,

Ann Pfister


